
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF HEARING 
 
On Tuesday, September 4, 2018, at 8:00 P.M., or as soon thereafter as may be heard,  
in the Council Chambers at City Hall, 4 E. Lockwood Ave., the Webster Groves City 
Council will hear an appeal of a decision by the Architectural Review Board (“ARB”) 
regarding the following: 
 
1. Disapproval of an Application for a one and a half story addition at 146 Gray 

Avenue, Webster Groves, MO 63119. 
 
The ARB disapproved an application for review and denied the application for a 
Certificate of Appropriateness for the property on July 19, 2018 as set forth in 
Chapter 56, Sections 56.080 and 56.170. 

 

(Questions may be directed to Mara Perry, Director of Planning & Development, at 314-
963-5333 or perrym@webstergroves.org.) 
 

By Order of the City Council 
Katie Nakazono, City Clerk 
 
 
Individuals who require an accommodation (sign language, interpreter, listening devices, etc.) to participate 
in the meeting should contact the City Clerk at 314-963-5318 (fax number 314-963-7561) or Relay Missouri at 
1-800-735-2966 (TDD) at least two working days prior to the meeting. 
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